
Read to Feed 
Instructions

Thank you for participating in Read to Feed!

What is Heifer?

Heifer International is a wonderful organization that provides breeding pairs of animals to
farmers in over 100 countries. The animals supply meat, wool and fur, eggs and milk.  They
also have young, which are passed on to other families in that local community.  This
support of sustainable agriculture helps families feed themselves, as well as provide income
that covers education and medical expenses.  You can find out more about them at
heifer.org.

What is Read to Feed?

Students solicit pledges for the reading that they will do during Lent.  They can set goals for
books, for pages, for chapters or for minutes per day.  Friends and family agree to pay for
each page/chapter/book/minute read.  It is like a track-a-thon, but instead of running, there
is reading!

What kinds of things can be read?

Anything that you can think of!  Reading for school counts, as well as free reading for
pleasure.

When do we bring in the money?

• Get the pledges now!  You can write them down on the back of this sheet.
• Keep track of what you read. There is a form attached where you can write it

down.
• We’ll give you an envelope near the end of Lent and you can bring the money back.

Questions?

Contact Cathy Crino at ccrino@stemily.org



Read to Feed 
Pledges

Name of student:  

Amount collected:  

Name Amount pledged
per book, chapter

or page

Number read Amount
collected

1.

2.

3.

4.

5.

6.

7.

8.

9.

10.

11.

12.

13.

14.

15.



Write down what you read here, so
you can keep track.


